CENTRAL JERSEY YOUNG PROFESSIONALS

November 3, 2006

Dr. James Proodian

Natural Healthcare Center

10 West End Court

Long Branch, NJ 07740

Dear Dr. Proodian,

Thank you so much for speaking at the Central Jersey Young Professionals seminar on
October 26th. | know I truly learned a lot that night about nutrition and eating healthier. Many
of the attendees also commented that they thoroughly enjoyed your presentation.

We hope to have you come back and present additional seminars for us. It was such a great
experience!

Thank you again,
Nicole Mercadante Mariano, MSW

Assistant Director, Resource Development
United Way of Monmouth County

Steering Committee Member, Central Jersey Young Professionals



